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WOMEN'S FORUM

Dear Agency Staff,

Please join the Department of Administration and the State of Kansas Women’s Forum Planning Committee as they host the first State of Kansas Women’s Forum on January
15, 2021! This forum is the first step in formally connecting women employed with the State where they can have both a safe space for collaboration and an opportunity to
promote a positive and encouraging work environment.

What can you expect? Expect to network with your colleagues from different departments and agencies from across the state as well as opportunities to discuss the nitty gritty
of what it means to be women working in state government. Come ready to be inspired and uplifted while helping to inspire and uplift others.

Event details are below. Space is limited, so we encourage you and your colleagues to sign up soon. Zoom information and more about what to expect will be provided to
registered attendees closer to the event date.

State of Kansas Women’s Forum
e Date: Friday, January 15
Time: 9:00-10:30 am
Where: Zoom (link to be sent to registered attendees closer to the event)
Register by January 11 HERE
No cost to attend

Please direct questions to Kami Cusick at Kami.Cusick@ks.gov.
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